
 

 

 

 

January 2014 

The Reader is the quarterly newsletter  
of People, Words & Change. We welcome stories 
and articles by our learners. 

 

In this issue: 

¶ The Latest News from PWC 

¶ Saying ȰFarewellȱ to Margaret Williamson 

ÁÎÄ Ȱ7ÅÌÃÏÍÅȱ ÔÏ (ÅÉÄÉ 0ÅÔÅÒÓÅÎ 

¶ Now I Can!  PWC Learners Write 

¶ Write a Love Letter to Literacy 
¶ Homographs and Heteronyms 
¶ Learner Survey: What do you think of The Reader?  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
People, Words & Change 
Heartwood House 
202-404 McArthur Ave. 
Ottawa, ON  K1K 1G8 
Tel: 613-234-2494 
info@pwc-ottawa.ca 
www.pwc -ottawa.ca 
 
Bus #14 stops in front of the 
building.  There is street parking. 
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